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COVID-19 UPDATES 
DPC continues to monitor the rapidly changing landscape related to COVID-19. Much of our information has 
come from the Government of Canada, the Sport Medicine Advisory Committee that has been set up by Own 
the Podium, the International Olympic Committee (IOC) as well as FINA - all of whom are following the World 
Health Organization's lead on appropriate actions and precautionary measures. 
 
FINA World Cup Tokyo (April 21-26) and Olympic Qualification 

FINA made the announcement earlier today that its COVID-19 Taskforce, in consultation with the IOC and the 
Organisers of the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games, decided to postpone the staging of the FINA Diving World Cup until 
June, with the place and exact dates to be confirmed.    

In light of this information, DPC acknowledges that there will be implications to our internal Olympic selection 
process; however, no decisions or adjustments will be made in the near future as there are too many 
uncertainties at this time. 
 
Further updates will be published in the Technical Bulletin. 
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